

1111

March 18, 2014

New York Dental Office Mr. Dan Lipton 245 East 63rd Street, Suite 110 New York, NY 10065

Dear Mr. Lipton,

On behalf of Temple Israel of the City of New York and our Gala Committee, thank you for donating five One Hour Professional Teeth Whitenings to our Auction on May 8, 2014 at the New York Academy of Medicine.

As in past years, the Silent Auction will be a central component of the evening. As a result of your generosity and that of so many other donors, we are hopeful this will be our most successful Gala to date.

Proceeds support community service projects such as outreach to Holocaust survivors and senior citizens, as well as assistance to food banks and other social service agencies. The funds also underwrite scholarships to eligible Religious School students and maintain the Member Relief Fund, which makes Temple membership accessible to all who wish to join our community.

Thank you again for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Robert French
Executive Director

Francine Leinhardt
Development Director

Please retain a copy of this letter in your files. No goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift. Temple Israel is a 501 (c) 3 organization and its federal identification number is 13-1624205. Please consult with a tax advisor concerning the tax implications of this donation.